
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen

From: Krista Christink
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 9:13 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen

Mayor and Members of City Council,
I just wanted to write and let you know I think Aberdeen should remain a four lane road. We live just off McDonald, and
turning left off of Aberdeen onto a side street is already difficult. If traffic has to wait behind me as I wait for an opening,
it s going to be constantly backed up. Which just adds more frustration, idling vehicles, etc. That's my two cents!
Krista Christink
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